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National Commission for Women acting upon the various messages and phone 

calls received from women organizations has taken a suo-motu cognizance of the 

obscene posters and other publicity material of the film “ GRAND  MASTI” to  be 

released  on 13th Sept. 2013  and requested  the Union Minister of Information and 

Broadcasting, Sh. Manish Tiwari  to re-look into the procedures of  giving certificate   to 

the film. The Chairperson of National Commission for Women, Smt. Mamta Sharma in 

a letter written to the Union Minister has expressed her concern over the depiction of 

woman body   in the posters of the film which lures the youth, specially the teenagers to 

commit crimes against the women. 

 


